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vibro-meter® CA306 Piezoelectric accelerometer 
 

 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

We are contacting you further to your past purchase of a CA306 accelerometer, from Meggitt’s 

vibro-meter® product line. While we trust that these products have served you well, Meggitt is 

committed to offering our customers the best possible measurement and monitoring solutions in 

order to help get the most from your machinery. This naturally involves updating and replacing 

items in our product range. 

 

Accordingly, this letter is to inform you that due to difficulty in obtaining components, we can 

no longer supply any CA306. I hope you will understand that this situation is outside of our 

control. Should you have purchased this product for resale or for integration into a larger 

system, we recommend informing your customers accordingly. 

 

In order to ease the transition to one of our promoted solutions, Meggitt is offering a "last-buy" to 

customers who would like to extend the life of their systems that use a CA306. This offer is valid 

until the end of Q1, 2023. 

 

Should you need to replace a CA306 product, please do not hesitate to contact your Meggitt 

representative, who will help you in choosing the best solution for your application. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

 

Frédéric Micco  

Sensor & Conditioners Senior Product Line Manager 

Energy & Equipment 

Direct tel: +41 (0)26 407 12 35 

Email: frederic.micco@ch.meggitt.com 
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